





Winter, Spring, Summer or Fall

we play through it all!

Well my fellow golfers, we have been through it all this season. Between golf cart paths only, drought, fierce hurricanes and golf course closures, we finally held our season Opening Day on November 7th. Celebrating our 30 Years as the 9 Hole LGA is quite a milestone. Good memories, friendships and new memories continue to see our league grow.

We have several new ladies who have joined our league. Introduce yourselves, check in with them to see if they have any questions and ride with them during one of your rounds. If you are interested in being a Mentor or a Mentee, please reach out as our Mentor Program is underway! Wearing your name tag is a good practice and helps us all to remember each other's names.

As we move from Autumn to Winter, we wanted to remind everyone to look out for those emails for our Events coming up!

December 10, 2024 - Winter Wonderland Holiday Invitation 14 hole Tournament hosted by our 18 Hole LGA colleagues. Sure to be a festive and fun event. Please Sign up now in the Pro Shop!

January 21 & 23, 2025 - Eclectic Two day event.

February 11 &13, 2025 - Four Member Tournament with Draw night A, B, C, D selections pairing everyone up for a foursome!

March 6, 2025 - Member Guest - our biggest event of the year.

April 8 & 10, 2025 - Club Championship and Closing Day.

Sending good wishes to you this Thanksgiving! Good food that fills your table, good health and happiness, and good times with family and friends. May you have all the best delights in life.

Happy Thanksgiving! To each of you, your families and friends, enjoy this festive and blessed time!

Carole Gilbertson, President